
From Lee Vista Boulevard to Conway Road 
Two Construction Segments 

FPID 239266-3-52-01, from Lee Vista Blvd to West of SR 436 
FPID 239266-4-52-01, from West of SR 436 to Conway Rd 

Public Information Meeting 
 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is finalizing the design plans for the widening of 
Hoffner Avenue - State Road (SR) 15 from Lee Vista Boulevard to Conway Road.  To ensure that 
you are well informed of the transportation improvements planned for SR 15 and to encourage 
your input, the FDOT invites you to a Public Information Meeting.  This meeting will be held on 
Thursday, November 20, 2014 from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm at the El Rey Jesus Orlando Church 
located at 5235 Hoffner Avenue, Orlando, Florida 32812.  (Please see map below). 
 

The meeting will consist of an open house setting during which graphics will be available for 
viewing.  Representatives from both the FDOT and the consultant design team will be in 
attendance to answer questions.  An informal project presentation will be given at 6:00 pm.  The 
project will involve the widening and reconstruction of SR 15 from its current two lane 
configuration to a four lane divided roadway.  The proposed design will include a curb and gutter 
roadway with two 11-foot travel lanes, one 4-foot undesignated bike lane and a 5-foot sidewalk in 
each direction separated by a 22-foot grassed median.  The project is scheduled to begin 
construction in the summer of 2015. 
 

The FDOT encourages public participation in the SR 15 project and welcomes comments.  Public 
participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or 
family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities 
Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Jerry C. Warren at 
Horizon Engineering Group, 407-644-7755 at least seven days prior to the meeting. 
 

Please contact Ms. Kathleen Enot, FDOT Project Manager, at (386) 943-5149 or Mr. Jerry Warren 
at (407) 644-7755 with questions regarding this project.  Written comments and questions should 
be addressed to: Mr. Jerry C. Warren at 2603 Maitland Center Parkway, Suite B, Maitland, Florida 
32751 or email to jcwarrren@horizoncivil.com. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Meeting Agenda 
 

Open House 
5:00 pm – 6:00 pm 

 
Project Presentation 
6:00 pm – 6:15 pm 

 
Open House 

6:15 pm – 7:00 pm 
North

Meeting Location
El Rey Jesus Orlando Church 

5235 Hoffner Avenue 
Orlando, Florida 32812 

November 2014



 
 

 

From Lee Vista Boulevard to Conway Road 
FPID: 239266-3-52-01 & 239266-4-52-01 

End Project 
Conway Road 

Begin Project 
Lee Vista Blvd. 

For FDOT Project Information, visit www.cflroads.com. 


